
 AANAPISI CENTER RE-OPENING
LIB 220

Food, Lantern Crafts,
 and more!



FEBRUARY 6, 2023

12:30-2:00 PM



To join the AANAPISI Program at South,
fill out our student interest form!



For more information, contact

AANAPISI.South@seattlecolleges.edu or visit
https://southseattle.edu/aanapisi

Come CelebrateCome CelebrateCome Celebrate
















South Seattle College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, ethnicity, religion, disability, sex, pregnancy, sexual

orientation, gender, gender identity, veteran status, or age in its
programs and activities.




AANAPISI is 100% federally funded by the U.S. Department of Education
in the amount of $300,000.00 per year for a period of five years (Oct

2021 - Sept 2026) and is administered by South Seattle College.




